
Board of Education 

Transportation Committee Meeting 

Eastford Elementary School 

Thursday, April 23, 2020 

 

 

Present:   Stephen Bowen, Adam Minor (virtual) 

Also Present:   Dr. Donna Leake, Superintendent; Kymberli Gaylor, BOE Clerk 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 PM. 

 

I. Review and take possible action on proposals from Dattco and EastConn 

 

Superintendent Leake presented draft proposals from both Dattco and EastConn, 

noting their expected reimbursement during this time of school closure. After 

discussion, it was decided that Mr. Bowen would contact an attorney from CABE 

(Connecticut Association of Boards of Education) to gain further guidance, as the 

committee felt both proposals were higher than anticipated. The Committee will 

take this to the full Board of Education at their next regular meeting. 

 

II. Other Transportation Concerns 

 

None. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 PM. 

 
 


